
FAMILY CAMPOUT 2024 
 
FRIDAY 22ND MARCH 
 
Starts – 4:30 pm on Friday 22nd of March, people 
are free to pitch tents from then and people can 
use rooftop tents and camper trailers in the 
unmarked areas to avoid sprinklers (cars should 
not be driven onto oval) 
 
Area – The oval will loosely be split into upper and 
lower school. This won’t be too prescriptive as 
some families have children in both, but if we can keep years closer together 
this will help with interacting and bed time. 
 
Activities – Everyone is encouraged to bring games, balls or a musical 
instrument to enjoy time together. The aim of the campout is to be a relaxed 
environment where we can spend some time together. 
 
Dinner – Woody’s Pizza are offering delivery and discount on Pizza’s for the 
Friday evening. Please order at the shop no later than 7pm Thursday 
21st March – call the shop on 9309 2677 or email to secure your discount. 
 
Noise & lights out – With respect to our neighbours, games and noise 
outside of tents should be wrapped up by 9pm, with all lights out at 10pm. 
  
SATURDAY 23RD MARCH 
  
Coffee Van - will arrive from 7:30 am 
 
Breakfast - will be bacon sandwiches (and veggie option) cooked on BBQ 
from 7:30 am / 8am – any help with this would be great. 
 
7 am –10:00 am play, pack up and clean up with whatever works for the 
families 
 
10:00 am see you all later!  



  
KEY POINTS TO REMEMBER  
  

1. This is an event for children of all ages across the school to enjoy big 
and small and we want everyone to have a great time. Let’s make 
sure we’re respectful and understanding for everyone attending. 

2. The campout is limited to the Oval, Netball courts, adventure 
playground and Science Block toilets only – it’s essential we 
supervise all of our kids and keep them to this area – last thing we 
want is a night=time search for ‘missing’ children 

3. The campout is a non-alcohol event 

4. Bring torches, lights and speakers but remember there are 
neighbours around the school so we have to be mindful of noise and 
light pollution after 9pm. 

We want everybody to just come along have a great time and enjoy an 
evening under the stars at Goollelal. 
  
  
 
 


